
         Primary and EYFS Parents News letter 

12th March 2021 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter. This half term seems to be flying past.  

This week  
On Monday we celebrated International Women’s day, among the activities we held a decorated 

classroom door competition. There was a really interesting selection of significant women chosen, some 

I was not aware of, so I have learnt a lot too.  

Wednesday’s, coffee morning was well attended by Year 6 parents. More information about transition to 

and life in secondary school will follow on through term2 and term 3. 

Yesterday 2CB hosted their class assembly describing the impact of the Bronte sisters and Grace 

O’Malley on the world. 

 

Next week 

There are a number of big events next week.  

On Monday we start to celebrate World Book Week. In the mornings we will have a series of Reading 

Picnics with the children, we will have a virtually visiting author, on Wednesday we will be having a book 

character themed dressing up day. There are a number of other events and activities happening. Please 

read your class emails carefully for all the details that will affect and involve you and your children. 

On Monday evening we will be holding our Thai Music Concert. We do have to restrict the number of 

attendees, so admission will be by free numbered ticket which can be asked for at the school office. The 

concert will start at 15.15. 

Also on Monday afternoon Year 4 parents are invited to the parent information meeting for the 

residential trip to Khao Yai happening at the end of this month. The meeting will be held in Miss Jess’ 

classroom at 14:45. 

On Tuesday Year 6 will be going to the Science Museum. 

 

 

Upcoming events 

Some other events this term that you will want to add to your diaries include: 

Monday 15 March  Thai Music Concert 
Monday 15 March  Parent meeting for Year 4 Khao Yai trip 
Monday 15 – Friday  Book Week 

19 March 
Tuesday 16 March  Year 6 trip to Science Museum 
Wednesday 17 March  Book Character dress up day. 



Monday 22 March  Year 2 Trip 
Wednesday 24 March  EYFS Coffee Morning focus on Tapestry. 
Wednesday 24 – Friday  Year 4 Residential Journey to Khao Yai 

26 March 
Thursday 25 March  Year 5 Thai Trip 
Friday 26 March  Year 3 Trip 
Monday 29 March  KS2 Sports Day 
Tuesday 30 March and  Early Years and Primary Parent Consultation Evenings 
Wednesday 31 March 
Thursday 1 April  MP3 (Years 5 & 6) Concert 

Friday 2 April   Songkran celebrations and last day of term. 
 
 

 

As always, please feel free to see me or contact me about any issues concerning your child’s education 

and experiences here at St. Stephen’s. I hope you all have a really enjoyable weekend, and I look forward 

to seeing the children on Monday. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mr. Rob Bendall 

Head of Primary. 

(robert.b@sis.edu) 


